
From: Yacknin, Hallie 
Sent: 6/28/2011 9:59:49 AM 
To: Yacknin, Hallie (hallie.yacknin@cpuc.ca.gov); Cherry, Brian K 

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); Reiger, J. Jason 
(jason.reiger@cpuc.ca.gov); Kraslca, David (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5); Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: Poschl, Christopher (christopher.poschl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: 1.11-06-010 — call-in number for 7/5 PHC 

Per CPSD's request, I will provide a teleconference call-in number for persons to attend the 7/5/11 PHC 
in 1.11-06-010, As directed below, parties' representatives are expected to attend the PHC in person; 
the call-in number is to allow others to observe but is not intended to invite persons who are not 
physically in attendance to actively participate in the PHC. 

Phone #: Redacted 
Participant passcode: Redacte 

ALJ Hallie Yacknin 

From: Yacknin, Hallie 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2011 9:11 AM 
To: Reiger, J. Jason 
Cc: Poschl, Christopher 
Subject: RE: July 5th PHC in 1.11-06-010 

I will set that up, on the expectation that Mr. Poschi will not be actively participating at the PHC unless it 
becomes absolutely necessary for him to speak on the record, consistent with our practice and 
procedure wherein parties who are represented by counsel "speak" through their counsel, and to limit 
the burden on the court reporter of trying to transcribe telephonic statements. If Mr. Poschi needs to 
speak to his counsel, we will go off the record. In order to limit the amount of disruption that this may 
cause, please consult in advance of the PHC regarding schedule (i.e., dates for service of rebuttal 
testimony, hearing dates, briefs) and any other matters that you need to communicate with him about. 

ALJ Yacknin 

From: Reiger, J. Jason 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 10:16 AM 
To: Yacknin, Hallie 
Cc: Poschl, Christopher 
Subject: July 5th PHC in 1.11-06-010 
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Dear ALJ Yacknin: 

In regards to the July 5th Prehearing Conference in 1.11-06-010, CPSD respectfully requests that 
Christopher Poschl, CPSD likely witness in this case, be able to attend via teleconference. CPSD 
makes this request due to budgetary constraints on travel and the likelihood that the next fiscal year will 
begin without a finalized state budget. CPSD's legal representative, Jason Reiger, will attend the 
Prehearing Conference in person. If you grant this request, we would ask that a conference call 
number and password be provided. If you have any questions or desire more information please do not 
hesitate to ask. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Reiger 

Counsel of CPSD 

J. Jason Reiger 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue - San Francisco, CA 94102 

Office: 415-355-5596 
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